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Dear Parents / Carers 
We have had a really successful year 
but we still have lots to do to ensure 
that we provide a relevant, 
challenging and exciting curriculum 
for all children.  We have had 
fantastic KS2 SATs results, 
particularly in Reading, Maths and 
GPS which is very pleasing but next 
year we need to focus on raising 
standards in language and writing 
across the school.  The outdoor area 
has been developed over the last 
couple of years in order to provide 
resources which encourage 
imagination and creativity. Next year 
we are employing a learning 
champion, Oscar Gates, who will be 
linking the OPAL work with Science 
and the environment.  Attendance is 
still a big concern for us and our 
Welfare Team will be working hard to 
engage families and children.  We 
have had a fantastic term: Stars in 
their Eyes, the Y2 Graduation, Arts 
Week and many Sporting Events 
being some of the memorable 
activities that have taken place.  
This term we say goodbye to Mrs 
Davidge, Miss Tinmouth and Miss 
Connor as they move onto teaching 
positions in different parts of the 
country; thank you for all your hard 
work and best of luck. We welcome 
and look forward to Miss Elliott, Miss 
Halliday, Miss Close, Miss Foister, Mr 
Walton and Miss Candlish joining us 
in September. 
Best of luck to our children leaving for 
the High School; we hope you will be 
very happy and successful. 
Hope you all have a lovely holiday ï 
we look forward to seeing everyone 
in September. 
 
Nichola Draper 
Head Teacher 
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West Walkerôs results 
in Reading & Maths 
are above the nation-
al average and are in 
line with the national 
average in both 
Grammar, Punctua-
tion and Spelling and 
Combined Reading, 
Writing and Maths.  
We are absolutely 
thrilled; our teachers, 
support assistants 
and children have 
worked incredibly 
hard and the support 
from parents and 
governors has been 
fantastic. The per-
centage of children 
attaining the higher 

level of Greater Depth 
is above the national 
average in Reading 
and Maths. We intro-
duced Inspire Maths 
three years ago and 
the results across the 
school have been im-
proving each year. 
The Maths results in 
Key Stage 1 have im-
proved significantly 
and yet again a high 
percentage of children 
have attained the GD 
level this year.  We 
are so proud of our 
children; thank you to 
everyone for your 
support. 

SATs Results 2016 - 2018 

KS2 Reading 
EXP 

Reading 
GD 

GPS 
EXP 

GPS 
GD 

Maths 
EXP 

Maths  
GD 

2016 
 

77% 14% 64% 18% 50% 9% 

2017 
 

53% 11% 63% 21% 79% 21% 

2018 82% 
(75% 
n.av.) 

36% 
 

77% 
(78% 
n.av.) 

32% 86% 
(76% 
n.av.) 

55% 

Stars in Their 
Eyes 

This year, the talent 
was incredible in our 
Stars in Their Eyes 
performance; unbeliev-
ably so as our judgesô 
scoring was so close 
we had 3 joint third 
places!! 
Our winner was Macey. 
 
 



Cooking Club 

Cooking Club have followed 
various recipes &  have 
created Jollof Chicken Rice, 
Breakfast Sizzler Muffins, 
Jerk Chicken with Fruity 
Caribbean Slaw, to name 
but a few! 
A huge thank you to Nicola 
Thompson and Brenda 
Scorer  for all their help and 
support every week. 
óChef of the Weekô   is still a 
huge success, with our 
chefs trying their very best 
to win the award. 
Hereôs a selection of our 
photos, including some of 

our óChef of the Weeksô. 
Places are available for next 
term, be quick, as places are 
limited. Donôt forget your tub! 

Nursery with camp fire! 
Nursery had a brilliant time in 
the forest early in July. They 
built houses for goblins, made 
clay faces on the trees and 
even got to toast marshmal-
lows on the camp fire! 

Year One and Year 
One/Twoôs OPAL  
water afternooné 

Peter Pan 
Mrs Haidari and Year 3 
were thrilled to hear the 
exciting news of one of the 
pupils in their class.  Lucas 
Melrose Steel has worked 
hard to secure a role in the 
upcoming pantomime Peter 
Pan at the Whitley Bay 
Playhouse at the end of the 
year.  It will be a fantastic 
experience and we would 
like to congratulate him and 
perhaps some of us might 

get to see him perform! 
Break a leg Lucas and well 
done!!! 
Mrs Haidari and all your 
friends in Year 3. 

Bentley and Brooke prac-
tising walking like a prince 
and princess on the Royal 

Wedding Day. 

Bear Hunt 
Nursery had so much fun 
when they went on a bear 
hunt with Shirley from Tid-
dlywinks in June. They 
splashed through the river, 
hopped through the forest 
and woke up the two 
sleepy bears in the cave. 

West Walker  
Gymnasts! 

The West Walker gymnastics 
teams who represented the 
school at the Lightfoot Centre 
did brilliantly!  
We are so proud of you all! 
KS1 team 8th out of 20 teams 
KS2 team 10th out of 23 
teams. 

1892 NUFC Trophy  
competition 

Our Year 3 and 4 children 
were invited to the 1892 
NUFC Trophy competition in 
July. The children had a 
great time playing football, 
meeting the Mackem Slayer 
(Shola Ameobi) and of 
course Rafa Benitez! All of 
the children who were select-
ed got their hands on the 
18/19 NUFC full kit as well. A 
huge thank you must go out 
to the families who came to 
support their children and the 
school at this fantastic event. 
Our boys team battled brave-
ly but didnôt manage to get 
out of the group stage, 
whereas our girls team made 
it all the way to the final only 
to be beaten by Ponteland 
First School. Well done girls 
for getting so far in the com-
petition and now we need to 
get you all signed up to Mr 
Johnsonôs  training sessions!   


